
March 30, 2020 

Please be advised that the Community Board 10 meeting 
scheduled for April 2, 2020 is postponed. 

The meeting will be rescheduled for later in the month 
and will be conducted remotely in compliance with the 

"no gatherings" regulations. 

The agenda will be sent when the new date is determined.


